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Nottingham Castle Educational Visit 
Tuesday 13th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In year 3, the children will be starting off their year learning about the legend that is Robin Hood. 
We have booked an exciting trip to Nottingham Castle on 15th September to start off their topic 
with a great adventure. As part of the day, we’ll learn about the legend of Robin Hood at the 
Castle’s new Robin Hood experience, discover the hidden caves under the Castle and learn 
more about why Robin stole from the rich and gave to the poor in Medieval times. We will also 
get to tour the Castle’s art gallery to learn about the different landscape paintings they display 
to support our art learning this term.  
 
As the trip will be so close to the start of term, we are collecting the consent forms and money 
this term.  We believe that this experience is a fantastic learning opportunity for all of our pupils 
and supports our aim to provide a broad curriculum. We are able to subsidise the price of the 
trip at £5 per child from the school educational visits budget so the cost of this trip to families will 
be just £5.67 each, including transport to and from the Castle. Unfortunately, if we do not collect 
enough contributions we will not be able to run this educational experience.  
 
All payments will need to be paid via the My Ed App, please call the school office if you need 
support with using this. Please can you make the payment and return the consent slip to 
school. This gives us an opportunity to cancel the visit without penalty and for the provider to 
seek alternative schools if that were to be needed.  
 
Your child will also need a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). However, if your child 
is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided by the School but you will need 
to provide them with a drink.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr G. Slight 
Educational Visits Coordinator 


